

Class of 2017

Dear Senior:

Congratulations on your upcoming graduation.

We would like to honor you with a Baccalaureate Service. This year it will be hosted by the First Baptist Church.

The service will be held at the First Baptist Church, May 7, 2017 at 6:00 pm. Your family, friends, and church are cordially invited to attend this special event. Reception will follow.

Please make every effort to attend so we may recognize you for your achievement. All seniors are asked to meet in the First Baptist Church's activity building at 5:30 pm for instructions and to put on your cap and gown.

Hope to see you soon!